
 

 
 
 
 
 
To: Commissioners Court Galveston County 
 
The Garden Club of League City requests permission to plant two live oak trees in Walter Hall Park in 
League City, Texas. 
 
The donation of these trees to the park are to commemorate two devoted members of the League City 
Garden Club who recently passed away. 
 
We request that the live oaks be planted near an area they can be reached by garden club members and 
enjoyed, however we are grateful for the provision of any space for planting. We understand there is no 
added irrigation to benefit the trees. 
 
We would like to have a small commemoration at the planting. Please let us know if any special 
permissions or Galveston County representatives are needed for the commemoration. 
 
We appreciate your time and consideration. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
Tamara Williams 
League City Garden Club 
 
 


